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Eric Fryson 

From: Dana Rudolf [drudolf@sffiaw.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 20134:48 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.f1 .us 

Cc: Martin Friedman; SAYLER.ERIK@leg.state.f1 .us; Martha Barrera 

Subject: Docket No.: 110200-WU; Application for Increase in Water Rates in Franklin County by Water 
Management Services, Inc. 

Attachments: NOS (Responses to OPC's 5th Interrogatories and 5th RTP).pdf 

a) Martin S. Friedman, Esquire 
Sundstrom, Friedman & Fwnero, LLP 
766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 
(407) 830-6331 
mfriedman@sfflaw.com 

b) Docket No. 110200-WU 
Application for increase in water rates in Franklin County by Water Management 

Services, Inc. 

c) Water Management Services, Inc. 

d) 2 pages 

e) Notice of Service of Responses to OPC 's Fifth Set oflnterrogatories (Nos. 50-57) and 
Fifth Request to Produce (Nos. 57-68) 
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO. 110200-WU 

In re: Application for increase in water rates in 
Franklin County by Water Management 
Services, Inc. 

\-VATER MANAGEMENT SERVICES, INC.'S NOTICE OF SERVICE OF RESPONSES 
TO OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL'S FIFTH SET OF INTERROGATORIES (Nos. 50­

57) AND FIFTH REQUEST TO PRODUCE (Nos. 57-68) 

WATER MANAGEMENT SERVICES, lNe., by and through its undersigned attorneys 

and pursuant to the applicable Florida Rules of Civil Procedure and Rules of Florida 

Administrative Code, hereby gives notice of serving its Responses to Office of Public Counsel's 

Fourth Set of Interrogatories (Nos. 50-57) and Fourth Request to Produce (Nos. 57-68). 

Respectfully submitted this 9th day of 
January, 2013, by: 

SUNDSTROM, FRIEDMAN & FUMERO, LLP 
766 N. Sun Drive, Suite 4030 
L<lke Mary, FL 32746 
PHONE: (407) 830-6331 
mfriedman@sfflaw.com 

~l7.s&~ 
,../ MARTIN S. ~DMAN 

Florida Bar No.: 0199060 
For the Firm 
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I CERTIFY a true and correct copy foregoing along 

Water Management Services, Inc.'s Responses to Office of Counsel's Set of 

(Nos. 50-57) and Fifth to Produce (Nos. 57-68) been by 

and US. Mail this 9th day of January, 201 to: 

Erik L. Esquire 
Office of the Public Counsel 
c/o Florida Legislature 
111 W. Madison Room 8 

FL 1400 

Martha Esquire 
Michael Esquire 

of General Counsel 
Public Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, 32399-0850 
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